
Public Service Commission 
Renee Smith 
Fi lings Branch 
211 Sower Bourevard 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfort , Kentucky 40602 

November 6, 201 7 

Re: Upper Pompey Water Line Ex.ension Update 
Case No. : 2016-00266 

Dear Ms. Smith : 

P. 0. BOX 3157 
PIKEVILLE, KY 41502 
PHONE: (606) 631-9162 
FAX: (606) 631-3087 
TDD: (606) 631-3711 

RECEIVED 

NOV 1 3 2017 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

The Mountain Water District understands the conditions set forth in paragraphs 5 and 6 
of the final order in the above referenced case. To date , the Mountain Water District has 
not received the substantial completion notification from the engineer for the Upper 
Pompey Water Line Extension Project. We have been made aware of items that have 
delayed project completion such as pump delivery for the Ferre ll 's Creek pump station , 
as well as the scheduling for the start-up of the telemetry component of the project. 
Micro-Comm has notified the cont ractor that they have a very tight schedule and thi s 
project is scheduled for the week of November 2th, 201 7. In addition , the contractor is 
currently working on installation of an electrica l docking station at two pump stations for 
mobile generator access , as well as a permanent generator installation at the Ferre ll's 
Creek pump station . 

The Mountain Water District anticipates receipt of the letter of substantial completion 
during the month of December, 201 7 and once we have the notification, we will provide 
the documentation requi red by the final order referenced above within the sixty (60) day 
time frame . 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have at 606-63 1-9162. 

Sincerely , 

cc: · file 

Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 




